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Commission of Inquiry Respecting the Death of Donald Dunphy 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Reports to be Released 

 

At the first public hearing of the Commission of Inquiry Respecting the Death of Donald 

Dunphy on October 19, 2016, Commissioner Leo Barry advised that he anticipated releasing 

information to the public by mid-November.   

 

The Commission intended to release five reports on November 8, 2016 but the Commission 

received new information that was forwarded to the RCMP. The RCMP advised that this 

information required further investigation. To avoid the possibility of tainting evidence, the 

RCMP requested that the Commission delay the public release of the reports. 

 

The Commission has just been advised by the RCMP that their further investigation is complete. 

The Commission will release the reports to the public on Monday, November 28, 2016. 

 

The following reports will be published on its website at www.ciddd.ca: 

 

1. RCMP Investigation Report (undated) 

2. Alberta Serious Incident Response Team Report (August 30, 2016) 

3. Report of the Independent Observer, the Honourable David G. Riche (January 11, 2016) 

4. Saskatoon Police Service Report (September 14, 2016) 

5. Decision of the Chief of Police of the Royal Newfoundland Constabulary (October 5, 

2016) 

 

Appendices referenced in the reports are not being made public at this time due to the large 

volume of material and the need for Commission Counsel to review all documents prior to 

release. It is anticipated that these documents will be released during the public hearings 

scheduled for early 2017.  
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